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1. I object to the fact there has been no proper risk assessment undertaken to ensure the safety 
of children, residents, sporting groups, commuters and workers. 
2. I object to the proposed use of Flat Rock Gully as a major dig site because of the high risk of 
contamination from toxic waste which has been confirmed as being buried under this site. 
3. I object to the destruction of over 500 precious trees in a bushland corridor that is a very 
valuable natural asset for the many members of the Willoughby community, not to mention the 
animals that live there. 
4. I object to the resulting noise, air and water pollution from ongoing tunnelling that will 
operate six days a week for up to seven years. 
5. I also object to the fact that no public transport options have been considered that would 
deliver a more efficient and environmentally friendly solution. 
 
Please help save this very precious part of my neighbourhood. It's where I go to walk, think, 
breathe, exercise. We need spaces like this for our mental health. 


